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In God’s love we learn and grow together 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley 

 

 

 25th February 2025  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

EYFS to Year 6: ‘Eggsploring’ A chick-hatching experience 

Monday 17th March 2025 to Friday 28th March 2025 

 

On Monday 17th March, we will receive a chick-hatching kit from ‘Eggsploring’.  

 

Children learn best when they can see and touch what they are studying. The hatching kit 

provides a tactile learning experience that engages children and sparks their curiosity. 

 

The joy and excitement of seeing a chick emerge from its egg is an unforgettable 

experience for children. It fosters empathy, responsibility, and a love for nature. 

 

The children will have the opportunity to look closely at the chicks, feed them and even 

hold then.  There is a reply slip below which needs to be returned to school as soon as 

possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Conley 
Headteacher 

REPLY SLIP 

Please return your child’s class teacher 

 

‘Eggsploring’, Monday 17th March to Friday 28th March 2025 

 

 

 

Name of child/ren Class/es 

 

I give my permission for my child/ren (named above) to take part in the handling of 

chicks. 

 

 

Signed by Parent/Carer: Date: 
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